Tikokino Primary School Newsletter

Tikokino 100%
- Today, Tomorrow, Together

Phone: 06 8565 833 office@tikokino.school.nz Principal: Hamish Natusch 06 8565738

Week 1, Term 4, 17th-19th 2022 October 2022



Dear Parents, Caregivers & Friends,

Welcome back to Term 4 everyone, I hope you managed to enjoy some precious family time over the holidays. Term 4 is always an enjoyable term with plenty on with camps for all classes, athletics with Argyll and Sherwood as well as Interschool Athletics, Ngati Whai & Community Hangi, Touch Rugby, Miniball and also swimming etc.

With Pet Day getting postponed to this term, we were very fortunate to have beautiful weather for it yesterday. A huge thank you to all parents who were able to get pets to school, I know it is not easy juggling everything as we come into the end of the year, so thank you very much! Well done to students for a great day, students who showed their animals did an excellent job and everyone throughout the event were respectful spectators.

All the best to Room 3 who leave on Tuesday for our class camp to Wellington. We really look forward to visiting the Zoo, Capital E, Weta Workshop, H2O Extreme Pools, Parliament, Te Papa Museum, Daytona Go Karts, and generally getting a feel for what it is like to live in NZ's capital city. A far cry from our peaceful lives in CHB! In saying this, we are going to get a quick fish off the Wellington Wharf!

Save the date of Sunday 22nd November. The Flemington Mud Run is a heck of an event to challenge all students, and make us older people feel young again! Let's try and get a really good turnout from Tikokino School and community to this popular CHB event.

Have a great long weekend everyone, it looks like the weather is going to be pretty good, I bet we are all enjoying the sunshine we are currently getting!

Regards, Hamish













Congratulations to Lucas for being awarded Player of the Day in the Wakely Shield competition.